
 

Dear First-Year Freshmen,   

Are you looking for opportuni9es to get involved and work together with peers and campus leadership 
to strengthen our community? If so, we have the perfect opportunity for you!  

The Office of the Provost is now accep9ng applica9ons for appointment of first-9me new freshmen to 
the 2024-2025 Student Success Undergraduate Advisory Board.   

The board is a group of diverse undergraduate students who volunteer to serve as advisors to the Office 
of the Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs & Provost and Student Success @ Illinois. They aim to 
accurately portray the current reali9es of the undergraduate experience by ar9cula9ng the highlights 
and challenges of being a student at the university. As representa9ves of the undergraduate popula9on 
at Illinois, their objec9ve is to convey what could make a successful undergraduate student experience.   

The Applica9on can be accessed here:  hVps://publish.illinois.edu/studentsuccessboard/apply/. 

If you’re selected to par9cipate as a Board member, appointments will be for one full academic year. All 
applica9ons are due Friday, October 4, 2024, at 11:59 PM CDT.  

We hope you will consider applying because your voice is a cri9cal part of the work that we do to ensure 
your success while at Illinois and beyond gradua9on!  

Sincerely,   

Kathy Martensen 

KATHRYN A. MARTENSEN 
Associate Provost for Educa1onal Programs and Success Ini1a1ves 
 
Office of the Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
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